
 
NORTH FLORIDA AREA ASSEMBLY 

REGISTRATION FAQ 
 

Friday 4:00 pm to 7:00 pm 
Saturday 7:30 am to 10:00 am 

Cost:  $15 
 
What Can I Expect at Assembly Registration?  
 

• Before you can sign in, you’ll need to pay the $15 Registration Fee by cash, 
check or credit/debit.  Make checks payable to: NFA AFG.  Pay by card at the 
Credit/Debit Table and get a voucher to bring to registration. 
 

• Registration is organized by District.  Each District will have a Table Sign, 
Sign-In Sheets & Name Tags. Volunteers will be there to take payment & 
vouchers and to help you register—if you’re not sure of your District number, 
we can look it up for you.  

 

• If you represent a group, find your Group’s name on the Voting Sign-In Sheet 
and print your name legibly in the space provided.  You’ll be given a Name 
Tag with a Red Sticker on it—Write your Name and District on it.  If you don’t 
represent a group, use the Non-Voting Sign-In Sheet.  If you don’t have one, we’ll 
give you a Badge Holder/Lanyard—please try to re-use it at the next Assembly.  

 
Who Has to Pay to Register? 
 

Everyone who is attending Assembly must pay the $15 Registration fee—no 
exceptions. Even visitors pay if they are attending. Groups usually reimburse 
their Group Representatives while Districts usually reimburse their GIPs (Growth 
Investment People). 
 
Who Gets to Vote? 
 

Every Group represented gets just one voter, usually the Group Representative 
or Alternate Group Representative. However, anyone sent by the group to 
represent them at Assembly has the right to vote. 
 
Who is Non-Voting? 
 

Everyone has a voice, but only one person can vote for each group. If two people 
come to represent a single group only one of them can vote, the other is non-
voting. Most GIPs do not represent a group and therefore don’t vote. 
 
What if my Group Information is Incorrect or Not Listed at All? 
 

If you can’t find your Group or it’s listed incorrectly on the Voting Sign-In, the 
Group Records Coordinator can work with you to fill out a GR-1 Form and then 
submit it to World Service.  Sometimes Groups are so new, they have a Group 
Representative but aren’t registered yet. We’ll do what we can to be sure it gets 
sorted out. 


